McGuigan, Dara

From: plandev

Sent: Wednesday 27 November 2024 09:16

To: McGuigan, Dara

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Proposed Development at Ballycummin Road Ref n0:248161
FYI

Kate

From: Liz Hanrahan

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:47 PM

To: plandev <planning@limerick.ie>

Cc: Lizhanrahan <Lizhanrahan@eircom.net>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposed Development at Ballycummin Road Ref no:248161
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To Whom it may concern:

Charlie and Liz Hanrahan: 6 The Forge, Raheen Limerick
Note

As a home owner at 6 The Forge Raheen | have serious reservations about this planning
application. The removal of 13 parking spaces will have serious consequences on the exit
from the Forge The height of this building will ruin the aspect coming out of our estate We
already have a no of apartments built in our area.

In relation to application

File Number 248161

Name Part 8

Address Ballycummin Road, Raheen, Co. Limerick.





